
Notice 
  Of Budget Hearing   

  
Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the 

Lubbock County Budget for Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025 
will be held on Monday, September 9, 2024 at 

10:45 AM at Lubbock County Courthouse, 
Commissioners’ Courtroom, 5th Floor, Lubbock, 

Texas. 

This budget will raise more total property taxes than 
last year’s budget by $11,033,436 or 10.57% and of 
that amount $3,617,551 is tax revenue to be raised 

from new property added to the tax roll this year. 

A copy of the Proposed Budget is on file in the 
County Clerk’s Office for public review.  It is also on 

Lubbock County home web page at: 
https://www.lubbockcounty.gov/ 

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and 
participate. 


